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Ref. No. : UCTC/Off-Order/V/Student/2019/09                            Date: 15/07/2019 

 

NOTICE 

BdOSN is going to arrange a programming campaign titled  -  “Grace 

Hopper Girls Programming Camp” under the project of “Enabling 

Sustainable Development Goals of Bangladesh for 2030” only for girls, 

especially in graduate level students from 26th July, 2019 to 27th July, 

2019 in Department of CSE, University of Creative Technology, 

Chittagong. All Female students from Computer Science and 

Engineering, Mechanical Engineering & Civil Engineering department 

are requested to attend the programming camp. Female students of 

other departments are also encouraged to attend. Students, who are 

interested to attend aforesaid camp please contact with Sharad 

Mohajan (Coordinator, Department of Computer Science and 

Engineering, UCTC) before 20 July 2019.  

N.B: Only 30 students can attend the campaign. The early registration  

will get the priority. 
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